
Illinois Pollution Control Board
Clerk's Office
Case PCB 2006-184
100 W. Randolph St .
Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601

February 1, 2007

To Whom It May Concern :

As a mother of a new baby living in Peoria, IL, I find Peoria Disposal Co .'s proposal to
expand its' hazardous toxic waste land landfill frightening . Tripling the toxic waste
landfill that sits over Peoria's water supply is sure to produce disastrous outcomes for the
people of my community . Please do not let Peoria Disposal Co . further risk the health
and safety of my family. Do not overturn the Peoria County Boards' decision to deny
expansion of the hazardous waste landfill near Pottstown .

Sincerely,

Angie 0' nnor
2845 W. Sheffield Dr.
Peoria, IL 61604
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